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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2024 7:12 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Nancy Doyle 
Phone: 2022460160 
Email Address: lacoatrack@aol.com 
Organization:  
 
Comments: 
I support this wind turbine project. In particular, I do not think the wind turbines would disturb the beautiful vistas. We 
have here in Delmarva. I am originally from Vermont, where we now have these turbines on some hillside. Some 
Vermonters originally worried thatvthe turbones would be ugly or ruin the landscape or hurt tourism. But moat wanted 
them it turns out is pretty much uniform support for them once they were in place. I think the turbines are pretty. And a 
cheerful reminder of the production of alternative energy. So I think this is a great project as someone who lives along 
the coast I look forward to seeing more turbinea someday around here. Thank you for considering my view.  
 


